
  
 
 
 
 
 
CIR/022/2024-25                                 Date: 12-03-2025 

Dear Parents,    
 
Greetings from Manipal School! 

We wish to inform you that a mandatory Re-Admission process has been introduced for all students for 
the Academic Year 2025-26. 

 Re-Admission Forms for students from Nursery to Class VIII will be sent home on March 24, 2025. 
 The duly filled forms must be submitted to the Accounts Department along with the first-term fee 

and transport fee for the upcoming academic year between April 8 and April 11, 2025. 
 Any outstanding fees for AY 2024-25 must be cleared on or before Report Card Day (April 9, 2025). 

 
The Annual book sale for Nursery to Class IX (AY 2025-26) is scheduled on May 24 & 26, 2025. 
 
Uniform Measurement Dates 

 Nursery to Class IV – April 5, 2025 
 Class V to Class IX – April 6, 2025 
 Timings: 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and positivity.  We look forward to your support and co-operation 
in the years to come. 
 
The Management and staff join me as I wish you and your family a good holiday and bonding time during 
this summer! 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
 
 Sd/- 
Principal 
Mrs. Srilatha S Alva  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


